
 

Board of Directors Nominee Biographies 

2021 Annual Meeting 

 

David Graves 

David (Dave) Graves is retired from Wyeth Labs and has 

served on the UFirst FCU Board of Directors since 

September 2008 upon the merger with Northern Corridor 

Community Credit Union. He currently serves on the UFirst 

Building Committee as well as the Loan Committee.  

  

Dave has served as past I.C.W.U. Local #95 Treasurer, 

Executive Committee and National Negotiating team and 

was also involved as a member of the Executive Board for 

the United Way of Clinton, Essex and Franklin Counties. 

Dave is a member of American Legion Post #20 and is 

currently Treasurer and an Executive Board Member. 

 

 

 

 

 


